
Editorial

Starting from this issue we are happy to announce that Qi Han of the Institute for
the History of Natural Sciences, Chinese Academy of Sciences, will be joining our
editorial board. We are grateful for his expertise on Chinese mathematical sciences
and the transmissions between Chinese and European exact sciences in the early
modern period.
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